
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 26th April 2024 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special 

Awards  and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Melody (Beech class) - for her positive attitude towards her learning.  

Shaan (Hazel class) - for being an expert in the Maths learning about time this week. 

Ben (Maple class) - for trying really hard with his reading in phonics lessons. 

Kacper (Cherry class) - for working hard on his writing and presentation.  

Chloe (Willow class) - for showing resilience and determination this week.  

Beau (Oak class) - for always being kind and thoughtful to our class. 

SUMMER TERM 1 WEEK 2 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Summer 1 Week 3): 
Monday 29th   - Rock Steady Club 

    - Year 2 Writing Club  

Tuesday 30th  - Year 2 P.E 

Wednesday 1st  - Play & Perform club 3.15 - 4.15pm 

Thursday 2nd  - Maypole dancing experience - all year groups.  
      PLEASE WEAR P.E. KIT FOR THE DAY. 

Friday 3rd    - Reception Family Reading 8.50 - 9.10am 

    - Reception P.E. 

Values 
tokens total 
this week:    

138 

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers are as  
informed as possible about online safety.  

What parents need to know about: Township 

Potentially addictive online games are nothing new, but the specifics of this kind of 
media can vary enormously – and, as a consequence, the risks in each individual 
game are just as diverse. The city-builder Township is no exception: providing its 
legions of devotees with accessible, satisfying fun … but exposing them to 
potential hazards at the same time. 

However, any safeguarding issues that the game might have can (with a little 
knowhow) be neutralised – allowing young players to have some engrossing fun 

without adults needing to worry about children’s data, their money or their mental wellbeing. Our guide 
outlines how to help young gamers enjoy Township safely and responsibly. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://

www.facebook.com/TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME THIS WEEK: 

Learning newsletter all year groups 

Class photograph email 

Collection email 
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